September 22, 1959

Jess L, Warren
211 Petroleum Building
Roswell, New Mexico
Dear Sir:
This is to acknowledge receipt of form C-105 on your
Champlin-State Well No. 1, 32-10S-27E.
Since we received only four copies of this form, you

mst submit two additional copies. If the well is on state land,

six copies of form C-105 must be submitted to this office.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District No, 2
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